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Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Autumn Term – 2017 – 2
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 22nd November for cake decorating and Wednesday 13th December for Christmas activities. 

Committee Meeting
Our next Committee Meeting will be on Tuesday 5th December at 7.15pm in the Pre-school, everyone is welcome so please do come along.  
Table Top Sale
We are running a Table Top Sale for children’s nearly new toys and clothing on Saturday 18th November - 12 till 2pm at East Stour Village Hall, jointly with the School PTFA.  An ideal opportunity to have a good clear out before Christmas or come along and grab some bargains.  Details are displayed in the entrance if you would like to book a table.
Taspestry
We hope you are all enjoying viewing your children’s photographs on Tapestry, if you have not received the link please let Claire know and she will send you a new one.  We think moving forward this is a great resource to use, it not only saves on paper and ink thus being kinder to the environment, but is also a more immediate and easy access for sharing your child’s time at preschool.  Many Primary School Reception Classes also use Tapestry, so as your children move on to School you will already be used to using it. 
Once you have familiarised yourself with the site please feel free to comment and add observations and activities you have been doing with your child at home.  Your child’s Individual Plans, pictures and written observations will continue to be added to their Homelink Book.
Halloween Raffle
Thank you to everyone who took part in the Halloween Raffle, we raised £41 towards resources for the children.  Congratulations to the winners and we would like to thank the Gillingham and Shaftesbury Round Table for their donations of the tickets to the Fireworks Display at the North Dorset Rugby Football Club.

Easy Fundraising

A reminder that you can help raise funds for the Pre-school with no cost to yourselves by going through the Pre-school website when you do your shopping online.  It’s so easy to use by clicking on the ‘Shop online? easyfunding.org.uk’ link at the bottom of the home page on our website.  Please do bear us in mind when you start your Christmas online shopping, thank you.

School Christmas Bazaar
The School will be holding a Christmas Bazaar on Friday 8th December, lots of Christmas gift ideas and Pre-school will be running Santa’s Grotto, further details will follow closer to the time.

Christmas Party
We will be holding a Christmas Party and celebrations on Friday 15th December for all the children at Pre-school – Father Christmas will also be visiting us during the morning.  Festivities will begin at 10.30am so please do come along, no lunchboxes will be needed on the last day, thank you.
Dates for the Diary

Table Top Sale – Saturday 18th November
Toddler Visits – Wednesday 22nd November and 13th December
Committee Meeting – Tuesday 5th December
School Christmas Bazaar – Friday 8th December
Christmas Party – Friday 15th December
Term Dates
Last day of term Friday 15th December 2017
Back to Pre-school Monday 8th January 2018
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website.


